
      

Principal: Mr Mark Avoth 
The Bourne Academy, Hadow Road, Bournemouth, BH10 5HS   |  Tel. 01202 528554  |  admin@thebourneacademy.com 

 

www.thebourneacademy.com     |             @BourneAcademy 
 

The Bourne Academy is a charitable company registered in England under Company no. 07148158 
Registered office: Hadow Road, Bournemouth, Dorset, BH10 5HS 

 
 
 
 
25 March 2021 
 
Dear Parents/Carers, 
 
The Government has now advised us that they would like students and staff to continue home 
testing twice a week during the Easter holidays and into the start of the summer term. We are 
therefore asking the following: 
 

• That students continue self-testing at home twice a week throughout the Easter holidays. 
Please do this on Wednesday and Sunday evenings each week 

• That the test result is reported to both the NHS Track and Trace service and the Academy 

• That students test before returning to the Academy for the summer term (evening of Sunday 
18th April) and report the results. 

 
Further information about home testing and how to report the results can be found on the 
Academy’s website: The Bourne Academy - Home Testing 
 
To enable testing over the Easter holidays, further home test kits will be distributed to students, for 
whom we received consent to test, during the final week of term (week commencing Monday 29th 
March). 
 
If any parent who did not provide consent for their child to be tested on the Academy site, but 
would now like their child to receive home test kits, please contact 
covid19@thebourneacademy.com and we will arrange for this to happen. 
 
Kind regards 
 
Catherine Turner 
Business Director 
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